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Subordinate Legislation Committee

Inquiry into the scrutiny of subordinate legislation and delegated powers -
Consultation Response X
SLC 19(i) - Letter from Harriet Harman ii .

LEADER OF THE HOUSE OF COMMONS
20 Whitehall
LONDON SWIA 2WH
Tel: 0207276 1005 Fax: 020 7276 1006
Our Ref: MP5161

12 February 2009

Dear Janet,

INQUIRY INTO THE SCRUITINY OF SUBORDINATE LEGISLATION AND
DELEGATED POWERS

Thank you for your letter of 20 January regarding scrutiny of subordinate legislation and
delegated powers. | understand that Paul Murphy has submitted evidence on behalf of the

Government.

[ am grateful to you for keeping me informed about the progress of your inquiry.
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HARRIET HARMAN

Janet Rider AM
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